
* PREFACE

about ioo separate cards each with a scripture text, 
chapter, or sermonette on it, about 1,000 illustrations . 

in all. The same being the matter of the dictionary l 
proper reproduced on separate cards, the diagram on one 
side and the text on the other. The front matter and the 
lyPe measurements do not, however, appear on the cards. 
Though poor as art, the drawings are of some value to 
the student.

This is the most ambitious work extant on the subject ] 
of Sign Language, but seems to be quite unknown to most ] 
ethnologists, and is not in any library, so far as I can learn, I 

except the Library of Congress, the Smithsonian Insti- 1 
tution, the New York Public Library, the Library of | 

Prof. J. C. Elsom of Wisconsin State University, and my 1 
own collection.

Of the 75 copies issued, only these 5 have been ac- L; 

counted for, but cards comprising the dictionary part I 
were issued to the extent of 100,000 in sets of 571 each, 
and the reading matter on cards to the number of over If 
27,000. -S

1910. The Sign Language, by Prof. J. Schuyler Long -$ 
State School for the Deaf, Council Bluffs, Iowa, pub- Ip 
hshed at Washington, D. C., 1910. A valuable die- la 
tionary of about 1,500 signs used by the deaf, with 500 1 tl
admirable photographic illustrations. Of these signs a * 
large number seem to be arbitrary, but many are evi- - 
dently of good construction and quite acceptable to 11. 
Indian sign-talkers.

To these should be added:

1832. La Mimica, by Andrea de Jorio. “La mimica 1 b 
<lfgli antichi investigata nel Gestire Napoletano.” Na- 
poli, 1832,8vo, 372 pp., 21 plates.
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